
Year 2 –This week we have really enjoyed learning how to 
play badminton. We have started off using balloons to 
slow everything down and we have been learning about 
backhand, forehand and playing a rally.  
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Year 1 – As part of our basketball skills for P.E we have been 
learning how to pass the ball to each other in different ways.  

 

 Things to look forward to in Year 1: We are looking 
forward to learning how to pass the ball to several 
players like we do in a real basketball game. 

 

Nursery – This week in nursery we have been practising balancing 
along a line and using high knees. We have then enjoyed creating 
an obstacle course outside and practising our balancing skills on 
this. 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Nursery: 

Next week we are looking forward to developing our 
balance skills by using more equipment in the school hall. 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 2: Next week, we are 
looking forward to starting to use the shuttlecock using a 
backhand stroke.  

 

PE is an important part of our curriculum – 
Physical Education. Here’s what we’ve been 

learning about recently. 



Year 3  - In outdoor PE this term, we are learning about 
football. We are building up our skills - this week we were 
learning how to invade another player’s space, and how to 
avoid this happening to us! 

We also did our Bikeability training last week. We really 
enjoyed this, and nearly everyone in the class completed 
their Level 1 training! 
 
 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Year 6 – Have been learning a new sport: badminton. We are 
starting off by hitting ballons as they act in same way as a 
shuttlecock. We had tremendous fun with this. We are now 
practicing hitting the shuttlecocks using forehand.  

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 6: 

We are looking forward to practicing our backhand 
next week. 

Things to look forward to in Year 3:  

We are looking forward to building up all our 
skills so we can play a football game! 

Year 4 – In Y4 we've been learning netball skills. We have been 

practising our passes (chest, shoulder and bounce) and learning 
footwork that will help us in a game. Yesterday we had a mini game 
of netball. We had to remember some important rules: no moving 
with the ball, only holding the ball for 4 seconds before passing it 
and not getting closer than 1 metre to the person with the ball. We 
had a lot of fun and can't wait to have a proper game towards the 
end of the term! 

 Things to look forward to in Year 4: 

We had a lot of fun and can't wait to have a proper game 
towards the end of the term! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

Reception – This term in PE, we have been practicing our jumping. We 
have been pretending we are on the moon and have been jumping over 
asteroids and aliens. We've been jumping on one foot and have been 
changing directions as we jump. We have also been lucky enough to have 
three balance bike sessions. We have enjoyed racing on our balance bikes 
and have done a brilliant job of following instructions and stopping 
safely 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Reception: We are looking 
forward to exploring lots of different sports in our outside 

area. We have already practiced our football and basketball 
skills and are looking forward to working on our tennis and 

hockey skills in the next couple of weeks. 

 

Year 5 – This week, we enjoyed our outdoor PE session. This half-
term we are playing football. For this, we tried lots of mini games 
focussing on our ball control and mastery. We have learned to use 
lots of different parts of our feet to dribble the football.  

 

 

 

 

Things to look forward to in Year 4: Next week, we are looking 
forward to continuing our swimming lesson. We are becoming more 
confident in the water and improving every week! 

 

 

Sports clubs- Thank you to all the teaching staff who have given their own time to 
plan and deliver sports clubs this half term. Children have thoroughly enjoyed it! 

 

 

 

 


